
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 July 17, 2023 

Contact: Shannon Robledo, Police Lieutenant  
Phone: (626)403-7265 
Email:  srobledo@southpasadenaca.gov  
 

Police Arrest Suspect and Recover a Stolen Vehicle 
 

South Pasadena - On Tuesday, July 14, 2023, at 1:55 a.m., the South Pasadena 

Police Department received an alert from the department's Automated License Plate 

Reader system of a stolen 2019 grey Dodge Charger entering the City of South 

Pasadena. 

Officers responded to the area and located the Dodge in the 1300 block of 

Huntington Drive. Officers verified the vehicle was stolen and conducted a traffic stop. 

Officers took the driver, 19-year-old Pasadena resident Christopher Bustillo, into 

custody without incident. 

Bustillo was booked at the Alhambra City Jail, and due to the countywide Zero Bail 

Policy in effect, he was released after booking.  We encourage anyone with information 

about this incident to call the South Pasadena Police Department at 626-403-7297. If you 

would like to provide an anonymous tip, you may call "Crime Stoppers" at 800-222-TIPS 

(8477). 
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